
 
 
The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
Toronto thrives on your great ideas and actions. We invite you to get involved. 
 

St. Andrew's Playground Improvements 
Public Information Meeting 
 
The City of Toronto is improving the St. Andrew's Playground. Staff are hosting a public 
information meeting to: 
 

• Present site context and history 
• Confirm current park uses, and 
• Highlight project next steps. 

City staff will be available to answer questions about 
the project. Councillor Joe Cressy, Ward 20 (Trinity-
Spadina) will also be in attendance. 
 
Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 
Date:   Tuesday, January 26, 2016 
Time:   6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Rotunda, Metro Hall  

Main Floor, 55 John St.  
 
 
 

 
 
For more information about this project, please contact Lori Ellis, Landscape Architect and 
Senior Project Coordinator, Parks, Forestry and Recreation at lellis@toronto.ca.  
 
 

 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

mailto:lellis@toronto.ca

